Phone vote on town clerk hours

On Thursday, May 21, 2020, Town Clerk/Commissioner Porter texted each board
individually to get a vote on approval of increase in clerk hours.

The vote is to allow the Town Clerk to work extra hours, when needed to change
customers new meter serial numbers and readings from Edgecombe-Martin. It also will
include any extra hours needed for training from Edgecombe-Martin on the new
system. The hours are not to exceed 40 hours per week and no time in a half. Clerk will
only work these extra hours as needed for trainings and meter changes.

Clerk hours was approved over the phone by Commissioners: Brown, Burnett

and Harrell \Q Q&pm g@gz 5//9//020

<
Y/\Ta{: Clopt NORECe ok ol



